
JAMES BRUCE 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

POST OFFICE BOX 1056 
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504 

369 MONTEZUMA, NO. 213 
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501 

(505) 982-2043 (Phone) 
(505) 660-6612 (Cell) 
(505) 982-2151 (Fax) 

iamesbruc@aol.coni 

November 29, 2010 

Hand delivered 

Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: Request for extension of Ordering Paragraph (6) of Order No. R-13128 
Enervest Operating LLC/Statutory Unitization 

Dear Mr. Fesmire: 

Enervest previously requested, and received, extensions of the deadline to obtain the required 
royalty interest approval of the Amended Unit Agreement. The last extension now expires on 
November 30, 2010. Enervest requests a two month extension. 

Enervest has been submitting data to the BLM to obtain its final approval, but the BLM has not 
issued its final certificate. As a result, Enervest requests an extension, until February 1, 2011, of 
the deadline in Ordering Paragraph (6), so that the final paperwork may be obtained. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Very truly yours, 

James Bruce 

Attorney for Enervest Operating LLC 

cc: Richard Ezeanyim 
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